
OFFICE OF 

THE PRESIDENT 
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Dear Amon: 

IO 0 E AST 4 2 nd ST R E E T 

NEW YORK 17, N. Y. 

May 1, 1944 

IHC . 

Last year we arranged to have some globes 
prepared for educational purposes, showing 
locations of cities without the land or sea 
barriers. There has been some delay in the 
preparation of these globes but finally we 
have a supply available and one is being 
sent to you, together with a measuring tape 
and explanator-tJ booklet from Rand-McN~lly 
and Company. I hope you will find this in­
teresting . 

With best regards, I am, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
A. N. Kemp 


